
A Joyful Birthday Celebration, School Exams, and a Warning about Inflation


Dear brethren

I send you warm greetings from ugandan children. Hope all of you are

doing well!  I wish to update you that on, July 15, 2022. we successfully

organized the Omega School Children Birthday Party.


Children are always expectant and they do look forward to this celebration

as many of them don’t have a birthday party held in their homes. Their 
birth date often passes unnoticed by the parents or guardians.


This special day for the “All-Children General Birthday Party” cannot 
be forgotten. Each child gets the chance to have a special meal, a 
birthday cake, entertainment,  and at the end of the day, they move 
toward home with their own birthday gifts.


In school news, exams for 2nd term have been going on and they ended 
on July 28th. On August 5th, they will be getting their report cards and 
breakup for a holiday which lasts one month.  September 5th, school 
will resume for third term. In this term, they will be working harder 
since it is the term which determines who goes to the next class.  Many 
had to work very hard this year to make up for much education time lost.


Please keep us in prayer for God’s provision. Allow me end here for now 
thanking you all for your love in kind for these youngsters.


God bless you all.                                   …Fred Tumwebaze

August


2022

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


Fred Tumwebaze

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by August 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Ugandans are experiencing inflation and food shortage.   Uganda is now facing a shortage of food 
and people have started going without a meal. Those that can afford it, eat one meal a day. due to a bad harvest 
season with very little rain.  On top of that, prices for everything have gone so high. 100kgs of maize flour is now 
costing $105.  Please pray for God’s provision.  If lead, we can begin adding a few extra dollars for food.  
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